COMMUNIQUE

Round Table RICS - CLGE
6th of May 2003 in London

RICS President Peter Fall and CLGE President Klaus Riirup met
in the RICS Headquarter in London, with delegates from both
organisations to exchange views on a number of issues of mutual
interest raised by CLGE and RICS.

The main topics of discussion were: professional education, RICS
international strategy, new opportunities for surveyors and future
cooperation. It was an amicable meeting and both organisations
agree that significant progress in their relationship was achieved.

It was agreed that:
e RICS' national associations will liaise more closely with
national professional bodies,
e RICS will widen its representation to CLGE,
¢ both parties will cooperate over activities with the European
Commission more effectively;

The presidents affirmed that RICS and CLGE are committed to:
e pan — European professional standards at the highest level,
 promotion of our surveying profession to the wider society
» offering the best se?i:as and solutions within the market

place.
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